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Messages 
 

We are making plans to resume Sunday School! Parents, we are starting out fresh 

with Sunday School registration. Please fill out a form for each child from 
Nursery to Gr. 5. Forms are located in the front entrance or you can contact the 

church office to have a pdf file emailed to you. Drop your completed form in 
one of the offering boxes. 

 
Church Membership Classes – Will start on Sept. 19th at 9:30am in the boardroom 

located in the CE Building. Please use the south entrance door on Russell St. 
 

Events 
 

Coffee Break – Wednesdays at 8:30am. Bible Q&A, coffee & fellowship. All are 

welcome! 
 

Youth Bible Study – Starts Sept. 15th, 7-8:30pm in the lower auditorium. Meeting 
every Wednesday, study groups for Jr Youth and Sr Youth. 

 
Women’s Bible Study – God of Creation by Jen Wilkin. Starting Sept. 20th. 3 study 

time options are available. Mondays @ 7pm in the sanctuary, Tuesdays @ 7pm 
via Zoom or Thursday mornings @ 9:30am in the sanctuary. For more 

information and specifc dates, pick up a flyer on the usher’s tables or contact 

the church office or Michelle Sealy. 
 

Missions 
 

Melo Clinic & Pregnancy Centre – A team of Christian health care professionals 
providing compassionate care and support for parenting, adoption, and post 

abortion counselling. In spite of the pandemic, their team continued to provide 
in-person care to clients. An 18% increase in unplanned pregnancys and 46% 

Scripture 1 John 2:12-17 

Sermon Take The World, But Give Me Jesus 
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Childcare is available: for children up to GR 1. It is located on the first floor of 

the CE Building. Please use the east facing door of the CE building next to the 

alley to drop off your child prior to service. 



increase in overall client numbers in the Windsor office. Unplanned pregnancy 

has always been isolating for those experiencing it. The pandemic heightened 

that sense of isolation. Your support enabled the team to walk along side those 
facing this chaotic life circumstance. Thank you! 

 

For Your Information 
  
It’s almost Operation Christmas Child time! Now is the perfect time to pick up 

school supplies and summer T-shirts and toys to pack in your shoe box. 
 

Financials 
 

Year to Date – Aug 31, 2021 

Revenue 184,783.86 

Expenses 174,485.34 

Surplus/Deficit  10,298.52 

 

Sermon Notes 
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